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17th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Each October, ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ holds a national fundraising day across the UK for 
schools, organisations and individuals to show their support for anti-racism and to raise valuable 
funds for their charity. Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) is the UK’s leading anti-racism 
educational charity. 
 
This year, our school will be participating on Friday, 21st October. On this day, we will be talking to 
the children about the importance of tolerance and understanding using our school values of 
respect and responsibility to encourage our children to become responsible world citizens. In school 
we will be recognising the event with a fun competition being judged by the house captains, along 
with an interactive assembly.  
 
It would be great if all staff and students came to school dressed in red to support this worthy 
charity.  
 
We will have a donation bucket at the gate or you can donate online via this link, which also has 
buckets of information. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr Jackson and Mrs Birley 
 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/
https://www.theredcard.org/get-involved

